
Good Morning, 
 
My name is Dr. Liza Lockwood.  I am the Medical Affairs Lead for the Crop Science Division of 
Bayer, an emergency physician, a medical toxicologist & a mom.  I am here today in support of 
HB 1318.  The purpose of this bill is to ensure that the scientific safety of crop protection 
products are accurately reflected on the label. 
 
I am here to answer any questions related to toxicity and health protocols related to pesticide 
label submissions. 


